
Legislatures, please do not adopt this rent control measure! 
 
The state government has far too much involvement in far too many aspect of an Oregonian's life. 
Government has screwed up enough.  Stay away from rent control and big-fisted regulation. 
 
Rather, get out of the way, and let the private sector provide more housing, if, where and when the 
market needs it! 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
 
David Banks 

Sisters, Oregon 

 

 


